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Upcoming Events: 

Jan. 12   Early Dismissal (11:30 a.m.)/End of 2nd 
   marking period 
Jan. 15   Holiday (no school) 
Jan. 19             Report Card Distribution  
Jan. 31             100th Day of School 
Feb. 16-19   Holiday (no school) 

Attention Williamsburg Elementary School Families! 

Tuesday, January 9th is PositiviTEE Tuesday!  Please wear 
your PBIS T shirts to show that you are RESPECTFUL, RE-

SPONSIBLE, and READY! 

PSSA Testing Dates 

Apr.  22-26    English Language Arts (Grades 3-6) 

Apr. 29-May 3   Mathematics (Grades 3-6) 

   Science (Grade 4) 

Buy 
Scan Earn 

 
 

All you need is your phone! Download the Box Tops app and search for the Williamsburg Community 
Elementary School.  Shop as you normally would, then use the app to scan your store receipt within 14 
days of purchase. The app will identify Box Tops products on your receipt and automatically credit our 
school’s earnings online. Twice a year, our school will receive a check that can be used to purchase 

whatever we need! 

 

Kids of STEEL 

Our first Kids of STEEL meeting will be after school on 

Wednesday, January 24th.  After that, we will meet every 

Wednesday starting in February through May 1st.  If your 

student would like to participate, they MUST be registered 

online.  Registration links are located on the elementary 

school homepage along the right-hand side under “Site 

Shortcuts”.  For more information, please see the flyer in 

your student’s Friday folder. 

PBIS Event 

Positive Behavioral Interventions and Supports (PBIS), a frame-

work that encourages positive behaviors, is up and running at 

the elementary school! Students have been demonstrating 

that they are respectful, responsible, and ready in the class-

room, cafeteria, restroom, hallway, recess and on the bus.  

Students earn treasure tickets to purchase items off the prize 

cart that travels around the school every other Friday. 

An event is being planned to mark the end of the second mark-

ing period.  Students who have 2 or more after school deten-

tions or 1 or more in school, out of school, or bus suspensions 

during the second marking period will be ineligible to partici-

pate in the special event. 

SAVE THE DATE: TUESDAY, MARCH 5, 2024 AT 7:00 PM 

Do your kids have a smartphone, want a smartphone, or have access to technology?  This is for you!  Ryan Klingensmith with the 

organization SHAPE THE SKY will be visiting our school to help us guide our kids to be responsible users.  More information will be 

provided at a later date. 


